
September 22, 2023 

Our Nevada Judges 
Attention:  
Sent via email: admin@ournevadajudges.com 

Re:  2023 Foundation Grant Request: Our Nevada Judges

Dear Alexander: 

The Nevada Bar Foundation had the opportunity to review your application for a 2023 Foundation Grant. 
Thank you for taking the time to apply and for speaking with one of our trustees about how your 
organization could put awarded dollars to use. 

We have awarded Our Nevada Judges a $20,000 one-year grant and up to a $20,000 matching grant to be 
assist with the Our Nevada Judges operational expenses. 

Should the organization successfully raise additional dollars to support the Our Nevada Lawyers program, 
we will provide a matching grant of up to $20,000. Please refer to the attached Agreement for Use of 
Funds for matching grant criteria. This document must be signed and returned to me before initial grant 
funding will be released. Matching funds will be released upon proof of successful fundraising for the Our 
Nevada Judges organization. 

We ask that you provide a report on how these grant funds were expended no later than July 30, 2024. 
The reporting form can be found here. Grant dollars may not be used to support other initiatives or 
programs. 

If you have any questions about the Foundation Grant award, reporting requirements, or the terms 
outlined in this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Judi De Marco 
Program Manager 


